
From: Steve Detloff
To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fee increase
Date: Wednesday, March 13, 2024 9:09:21 AM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
When making a final decision on increasing rates please consider having a discounted rate for New
Mexico Veterans, Elderly and low income households.
Thank you
Steve Detloff
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